Town of Ashby Massachusetts

June 6, 2013

Meeting with Finance Committee and BOS of Ashby, Pepperell and Townsend and the Building Committee of the NMRSD

Held at the High School Media Center

Present from FinCom: Kevin Stetson, Kathy Panagiotes, Terry Myles (new member) Present from BOS: Michael McCallum, Steve Ingerson

Meeting was called to order at 7pm by the chair of the School Committee

This was a comprehensive presentation of the Feasibility Study Update by the architects, SMMA (Symmes Maini & McKee Associates).

This meeting was open to the public and carried an agenda as follows:

- o Preliminary design program
- o District capacity analysis
- o Preferred schematic report
- o Project costs
- o Factors that impact construction costs
- o Next steps

Questions were raised by various attendees that will be addresses. Meeting was televised.

Submitted,

Kathleen Panagiotes, Secretary, FinCom